SERVING INDIVIDUAL INVESTORS

l’ I The Asset Management Industry
”

INVESTMENT COMPANY INSTITUTE

MEMO# 6899

May 4, 1995

1995 INVESTMENT ADVISERS
CONFERENCE BROCHURE AND
REGISTRATION FORM

May 4, 1995 TO: COMPLIANCE COMMITTEE No. 21-95 INVESTMENT ADVISER ASSOCIATE
MEMBERS No. 17-95 INVESTMENT ADVISER MEMBERS No. 23-95 PENSION MEMBERS No.
28-95 SEC RULES MEMBERS No. 33-95 STATE SECURITIES MEMBERS No. 20-95 RE: 1995
INVESTMENT ADVISERS CONFERENCE BROCHURE AND REGISTRATION FORM

The
Investment Company Institute's 1995 Investment Advisers Conference will be held June 8- 9
at the Stouffer Renaissance Mayflower Hotel in Washington, D.C. The enclosed brochure
describes the highlights of the conference and the panels, whose discussions will focus on
current developments in SEC regulation, ERISA developments, marketing issues for
advisers, state developments and an in- depth panel on compliance issues. Viewpoints of
industry as well as regulators will be represented by expert panelists. Barry Barbash,
Director of the Division of Investment Management of the U.S. Securities and Exchange
Commission will give the keynote address on Thursday morning. Our luncheon speaker on
Thursday will be Wayne Abernathy, Staff Director for the Senate Banking Committee
Subcommittee on Securities of which Senator Phil Gramm (R-TX), sponsor of pending
investment adviser legislation, is the Chairman. On Friday morning, we will break out into
small breakfast discussion groups before the final in- depth panel on compliance issues. A
buffet luncheon will complete Friday's program. To register for the conference, please
complete the form attached to the brochure and return it with your check to the Institute as
soon as possible. Please make your hotel reservations by calling the Mayflower Hotel
directly at 202/347-3000. Until Monday, May 22 (an extension on the original deadline), a
block of rooms is being held for conference attendees, so be sure to mention that you are
attending the Institute's conference when you call the hotel. Questions with regard to
conference registration should be directed to our Conference Division at 202/326-5968. We
look forward to seeing you in June. Susan S. Burgess Legal Assistant Enclosure
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